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ENCLOSURE 1 (Continued)

4. A traininyg memo was issed to Chemistry personnel on 12/21/90. this
memo described this particular event, emphasized the importance of
procedural compliance, emphasized the importance of step-by-step
performance of procedures, emphasized the importance of attention to
detail, and described the valve verification activity implemented
under the aforementioned standing order.

5. A review of the appropriate Chomistr{ procedures was initiated to
determine which procedures should include signoffs and {ndependent
verificetion for valve manipulations. The procedures so identified
will be revised and made effective by 4/30/91. The Standing Order
will be terminated only after the appropriate procedures have been
revised and made effective,

Corrective steps which will be taken to avoid further violations:
No further corrective actions are necessary to prevent recurrence.
Full compliance was achieved on 12/20/90 when offgas sample flow was

restored to the Of{gas Post-Treatment Radiation Monitors thereby making them
operable.
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